The Extended Free
Childcare Offer

Additional hours of free childcare will
be available for working families from
September 2017

Information for parents

‘The Government is increasing the free childcare offer for
eligible three and four year olds from 570 hours a year up
to 1,140 from September 2017. To qualify for the additional
hours of free childcare, each parent (or the sole parent in a
single parent family) will need to earn, the equivalent of 16
hours on the national minimum wage per week.

You can stretch
the free childcare offer to
suit you

over 52 weeks a year '
‘ over 48 weeks a year

over 38 weeks, term time

www.derby.gov.uk/childcare
fis@derby.gov.uk 01332 640758
Apply now - www.childcarechoices.gov.uk




